
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

This Week…  
 

The children have loved the start of our phonics lessons and all the 
activities they’ve taken part in linked to the phonemes: ‘s a t p’.   
Children have been …. 

 searching for snakes in spaghetti 
 using tweezers to place cereal hoops on the starfish 
 making a shapes with play dough 
 towering up the new trim trail 
 playing with penne pasta  
 poking and threading pipe cleaners into the PE balls 

 
A huge highlight of the week was on Thursday, when we had an official 
opening of the new trim trial!  It’s AMAZING!!  We were super impressed 
with their climbing and perseverance skills – Go EYFS! 
 

Next Week…  

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds ‘i n m p’ and enjoy a 
variety of activities.  The children will take part in daily Gross Motor 
and Fine Motor Skills to build up the muscle control in readiness for 
writing. 
 

We will start our topic work on ‘Families’ – it would be lovely if you 
could share some family photos on Tapestry for us to look at as well as 
some baby photos so we can ‘Guess the Baby!’.  Please note down who is 
in the photos to help our discussions, especially if including 
grandparents, aunties and uncles, thank you. 
 

More News…  
Tapestry – I’ve added some activities to support our weekly phonics 
lessons for Reception. 
 
 

Have a wonderful and safe weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden  
 


